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8-23 
  

Question: Minister, in relation to the new overpass for Tiger Brennan Drive, the 
wetlands near the corner of Roystonea Avenue and the Stuart Highway 
have been interfered with – I will put it that way – what plans were 
required by your department to make that sure that wetland was re-
established after construction was completed? 

     

Answer: 
   

Answered On: 
 

Answer: The Department’s comment on the Draft Notice of Intent for Tiger 
Brennan Extension recommended development of a Construction 
Environment Management Plan, Erosion and Sediment Control Plan and 
Stormwater Management Plan. 
 
The project’s Clearing Plan contains a commitment for rehabilitation of 
disturbed areas. It also states that an Erosion and sediment Control Plan 
will be finalised by 1 August 2009. 

 


